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Johnson-Brock School not able to accept all option-in requests

(KLZA)-- Johnson-Brock Superintendent Jeff Koehler reported to the Board of
Education Monday night that he continues to receive calls from families that
want to option enroll their children in the Johnson-Brock School.

Koehler noted that he has had to turn quite a few down due to full classes.

The Superintendent also updated the Board on progress on the new addition.
Crews have begun bricking the exterior of the new addition. He also noted that
discussions have been held regarding the weight room and what could be cut
from the AHRS bid to save some money on the project.

Summer projects were also discussed.

A teaching contract for the 2024-25 school year with Kari Lottman was approved
and the Board approved recognizing that this years Johnson-Brock seniors have

met all requirements to receive their diplomas.

Principal Lucus Dalinghaus reported that the Spring open house will be May 6th
and that the Activities Banquet is scheduled for May 9th.
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